
From: Fernandez, Phillip < >  
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 2:38 PM 
To: Fechter, Earl <Earl.Fechter@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Public Records Request 
 
I affirm my intention to make this an inspection not a record release. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

 
From: Fechter, Earl <Earl.Fechter@vermont.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 2:25:39 PM 
To: Fernandez, Phillip < > 
Subject: FW: Public Records Request  
  
Mr. Fernandez, 
 
Good afternoon.  Per our telephone conversation, you have modified your public records request - a 
request for a copy of the investigative report filed by Vermont State Police Lieutenant Chris Barbour on 
5/15/19 - which was due today, to a request instead to inspect the report at the Attorney General’s 
Office on Friday October 11, 2019.  (Of course, upon inspecting the report, you may again decide to 
obtain a copy of it, if you so choose.) 
 
Per your request, we have scheduled an appointment on October 11 at 10:00 am at the Attorney 
General’s Office at 109 State Street for you to inspect the report.  Please report to security at the main 
entrance upon your arrival.  Security will be expecting your visit and will contact me upon your arrival to 
meet you.  I look forward to meeting you then. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Earl F. Fechter 
Assistant Attorney General 
Criminal Division 
Office of the Attorney General 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001 
Tel:  (802) 828-6906 
 
From: Fechter, Earl  
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 11:31 AM 
To: Fernandez, Phillip < > 
Subject: Public Records Request 
 
Mr. Fernandez, 
 
Good morning.  This message concerns your recent public information request to which a response is 
due today.  But, before I can discuss further, please let me know whether or not you are represented by 



an attorney in this matter.  It is not clear to me from your letter whether you are represented in this 
matter.  If you are represented by an attorney, please ask your attorney to call me today at the number 
below so I may communicate directly with him or her.  If you are not represented by counsel at this 
time, then please call me yourself when you have a moment.  I wish to chat briefly concerning your 
public records request. 
 
Thank you, sir. 
 
Earl F. Fechter 
Assistant Attorney General 
Criminal Division 
Office of the Attorney General 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001 
Tel:  (802) 828-6906 
 
 




